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Response:

As residents of Upper Park Road we wish to make the following comments:

1. We note the proposed works and we do not have any objections, provided that the height of the proposed
works does not exceed that of the existing structures. As far as we can see this is not expected to change.

We wish to point out that the parking of builders’ vehicles in the rear mews must not obstruct our garage or the
opening of our garage or rear garden gate. We park our car there regularly and need access at all times.

This is particularly important as my husband|
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